To:
Robert Swinger
45, down lane
New York
3rd June 2010
Dear Mr. Swinger
I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart on behalf of Rolls Roy Foundation for sparing your precious time and serving us in our ‘Round About’ program.
It was possible only with the assistance of volunteers like you that we have been capable to take up such devastating services in the society.
We genuinely thank you once more and expect that you would carry on widening your precious support in our upcoming programs also.
Thanking You,
Sincerely,
Peter Anderson

